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NEWS 
We had a busy week. 

We have seen an increase in illnesses 
this week.   We will be using next week 
as a review for everyone.  It is my hope 

that my Kindergarten friends are all 
feeling better by Monday. 

We will also revisit our 100th Day of 
Kindergarten! 

The PM class chose new seats. 
The AM will do it on Monday. 

Jump Rope for Heart begins on Monday.  
10:00-10:30 AM 

2:40-3:10 PM 
Any families with clearances may attend. 

This Week We Read: 
It’s Groundhog Day 
 
What is Science? 
 
Groundhog’s Special Secret 
 
Biscuit’s Valentine’s Day 
 
100 Days of School Fun 

 

 

 

 

 
 

8.5-Using the Minus Sign 
8.6-Finding Differences 

 
  

 
Have a GREAT and healthy weekend! 
The PM chose their new Pouncer Paw 

School Store items. The AM will do it on 
Monday. 

Language Arts 
 

We learned 6 new words: 
is, how, of, so, many & where 

 
We learned the letter Gg. 

 
Punxsutawney Phil saw his shadow!  

6 more weeks of winter! 
We practiced finding our shadows 

outside. 
 

We celebrated our 100th day of 
Kindergarten with many different 

activities. 
 

We are working with middle vowel 
sounds.   

	

King and Queen 
AM 

Ben can build with legos. 
PM 

Sammy can teach about dogs. 

Math 


